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From: Amanda Groziak [mailto:]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 10:33 AM 
To: Erik Pearson <Erik.Pearson@hayward-ca.gov> 
Cc: Carol Lee <Carol.Lee@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public Comments for Hayward Sustainability Committee meeting 

Dear Hayward City Councilmembers, 

Please accept this public comment in support of switching the default energy product for East Bay 
Community Energy to Brilliant 100 for all resident customers. Combating climate change is extremely 
important as we are already seeing the beginning effects of a warming atmosphere in California with 
more fires and more frequent droughts. I urge the Council to choose Brilliant 100 as the default for 
resident customers of East Bay Community Energy so that more households run on 100% clean 
renewable energy and combat our warming climate. 

Please submit these comments for consideration at today's meeting. 

Thank you, 

Amanda Groziak 
Hayward voting citizen 


